
'Visit of Ms. Jodie Bray to DPS, Gurgaon' 

Delhi Public School, Sector 45, Gurgaon was privileged to host Ms. Jodie Bray, Foundation Principal 

of Clyde Creek Primary School, Melbourne, Australia from 11th Oct'23 to 13th Oct'23. She is one of 

the 12 principals visiting India as part of the Women in School Leadership Program in collaboration 

with the Government of Victoria, Australia. 

Director Principal Ms.Aditi Misra expressed her delight at hosting her and said that this collaboration 

will result in mutual knowledge sharing between the two schools.   

During her 3 day visit to DPS Sec45, Gurgaon, as part of the School immersion program, Ms Bray 

attended a special assembly to celebrate the Mental Well Being Day, interacted with the Leadership 

Team and the student Council.   

She was happy to see the classrooms, the school ground, Dance room and the Fashion Studies Lab. 

At the Fine Arts Lab she enjoyed hands on experience of block printing, pottery and clay modelling. 

In her packed schedule at school she interacted with the Shiksha Kendra students.  

Ms.Bray also visited the Infant and Primary wings of the school at Sector 40 and 47 where she 

showed keen interest in the work and presentations of the young children. 

Ms. Gray appreciated the hospitality of the school and said that she keenly looks forward to a fruitful 

partnership and further exchange of ideas with DPS Gurgaon. 

 

 



 


